
 

 

 
 

Circular 45-2020 
 

 
 

26 August 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
 
Whitecliffs Garden Service  
 
Please note that Whitecliffs gardeners, contracted by Evergreen Village for the common gardens in the 
village, will resume their gardening service one day per week from Monday, 31 August.  
 
A team of 6-8 gardeners will attend to the common area gardens in the village each Monday, going 
forward until further notice.  
 
They will access the village for the weekly service on Monday, 31 August; 7 September; 14 September;  
21 September and  28 September. All garden refuse will be taken away once the service is done. 
 
Weeding, mowing of lawns and clean-up of gardens for residents in their private gardens will no longer be 
undertaken by the village utility workers. Should you wish to continue to have your gardens serviced in 
future, it will be undertaken by a Whitecliffs gardener, as per their service to you and billed separately. 
 
We will facilitate the booking and schedule the service on behalf Whitecliffs each week. Please contact 
reception to book and confirm a slot by no later than lunchtime on Friday, 28 August. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Christine Dempers 
Village Manager – Bergvliet 


